
Mayor 
Director of OperationsDavid Martin 

EmieOrgera 

Superintendent of Reereation 
Laurie Albano 

Golf Course Superintendent 
Michael Sullivan 
(203)-977-5694 

Office of Operations 
E. Gaynor Brennan Municipal Golf Course Golf Commission 

451 Stillwater Road Robert Tyska, Chairman 
Stamford, CT 06902 Ned Lindstrom, Vice Chair 

Anzelmo Graziosi, 2nd V. Chair 

Tuesday; August 18,2015 

Minutes of the E. Gaynor Brennan Golf Commission Meeting 


Present were: 

M. Sullivan, L. Albano, R. Tyska, N. Lindstrom 

Chairman Tyska called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm. He reported that with Mr. Agraziosi 
absent, there would not be a quorum. We will run through the agenda but not be taking any 
votes. 

Comments from the Public 

No Comments from the Public 

Monthly Report 

Mr. Sullivan gave a Brief Fiscal report on the month of July 2015 

Supt. of Greens Report 

Mr. Sullivan a brief report on course work over the last month. 

Greens Committee Report 

Mr. Tyska requested a status update on a bench for the i h Tee. Mr. Sullivan reported that 
materials to install were purchased and would be installed by the weekend. 

A brief discussion was held on Greens Aeration. Mr. Sullivan reported that he did not have a 

scheduled date at this time. 


A brief discussion was held regarding the old 7th tee and the changeover to a nursery. 




Personnel Committee Report 

Mr. Sullivan reported that a new full time employee had started on Monday. 

A briefdiscussion was held on Rangers and the need to add to our staff. 

Finance Committee Report 

A briefdiscussion was held on the price of permits, both Resident and Non-Resident. 

House Committee 

Nothing to report 

Pro shop Committee 

Mr. Tyska reported that he spoke with Mr. Levin regarding no cart signage for the walking 
bridge on the 11 th hole. 

Union Business 

Nothing to Report 

Request for Use of the Golf Course 

Nothing to report 

Old Business 

A brief discussion was held regarding golfballs leaving the property on the 18th hole. 

New Business 

Mr. Tyska requested contacting Lines and Signs to reline the parking lot. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 pm. 

Golf Course Superintendent 


